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Dear Planning Commission, 

 

The General Electric Healthcare facility located at 3000 N. Grandview Blvd. desires to install a 1.2MW 

ground level solar installation on a vacant portion of its existing property.  In support of this objective 

we are submitting the enclosed Application for Review and Conditional Use Permit application. 

 

The goal of the project is to provide the GE Healthcare facility with a cost effective source of 

renewable energy.  The energy produced by the system will be entirely consumed by the site and will 

not be exported back to the grid.   

 

The project is planned to break ground in June 2016 with all construction completed by September, 

pursuant to approval of the City of Waukesha.  An interconnection application has been submitted 

and approved by WE Energies for the installation and connection of the project.  Additionally, due to 

the proximity to the local airfield the FAA has been notified of the proposed project which is currently 

under review and has been assigned case #2016AGL3584OE.   

 

In addition to the proposed site drawings you will find photographs and example drawings for the 

planned racking system.  The intent is to provide the Commission with a better visualization of the 

design. 

 

We at GE are excited about this project and look forward to engaging with the Planning Commission 

to address any question that may arise. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Cory Schaeffer 

Senior Project Manager 
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